
 

 

 

 

Important Notice 

It has been brought to our notice that certain unscrupulous individuals/entities are issuing fake 
information over social media over targets of Advanced Training under PM Vishwakarma. Such 
individuals/entities may demand cash or fund transfers to an individual bank account.  

 

These individuals/entities are fraudulently and illegally misusing PM Vishwakarma Scheme to lure 
the General Public and are harming both, our reputation, as well as exploiting the General Public.  

By way of this notice, we intend to caution the General Public against such elements. The General 
Public is advised and cautioned not to rely or act on any such fraudulent offers made in the name of 
NSDC without verifying the authenticity of the contents with NSDC.  

 

Please note that any person who deals with such unscrupulous individuals/entities shall be doing so 
at their own risk and NSDC will not be liable or responsible for any kind of loss incurred or damage 
suffered or any consequences arising thereof. 

 


